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Wednesday Meeting Minutes

Jim Anderson 
· Meeting tomorrow in Washington with Pat Daimler, Ray Orbach’s deputy to discuss the status and key points of the NCSX project.
· If anyone has any breaking news regarding the NCSX project, please let me know by via email or phone.

· I will be out this Friday and Phil will be acting Project manager.
· Brian Dandrea and Don Trost from Tech Source will visit the today at 10:45.  

· A meeting is scheduled today at 3:00 with Rich and Rob to discuss what will be discussed with Ray Fonch and Pat Daimler.
Jeff Makiel 
· Safety first is Key; no short cuts should be taken in the field to help pull the NCSX Project back on schedule.
· PPE Equipment must be available to all field crews.

Phil Heitzenroeder
· Bob Parsells is working on the welding qualifications.
· Mike Viola ACC review went very well.

Mike Kalish
· The trim coils design is still being worked on; it is unlikely that the requirements will change.
· Monday, January 21st there will be a meeting to discuss the trim coil designs

Tom Brown
· The final drawings for Station 2 still need to be signed by Mike Viola and Larry Dudek
· Jerry Siegel has signed/stamped the drawings and is printing them out this morning.

· Working on the lead routing drawings for the machine

· Geoff Gettelfinger has informed us that the commercial flex cable failed

Hutch Neilson
· The cost and job estimates updates are needed for the critical path for the Field Period Assembly.
Bob Simmons
· The construction documents were moved over to the NCSX website.
· Please complete the Ethic’s form for Cyber Security, first save the results in a word form and then send, otherwise the information will be lost.
Steve Raftopoulos 
· The Photogrammetry bids are final and Arlene White will notify the winner and the options that are needed. 

· The third Laser Track arm is needed in the field

· The monthly calibrations (field checks) will be the my responsibility  

· TF coil measurements are still needed for Mike Kalish 

Ron Strykowsky
· The staffing for the Cryostat and Metrology areas are still needed.
Don Raj
· I will be visiting PPPL on February 4th 
Mike Cole 

· The Station 2 drawing were approved

· The drawings Gary McGinnis completed are out for signature

· Re-baseline information was sent Ron 

· The Station 2 specification still needed to be completed

· Gary and Kevin C to C meeting regarding the status of the shim, 

· Final Design Review will be held on February 4th.

Jim Chrzanowski 

· We are still in the market for a designer for NCSX, one designer declined our offer, and one is ready to start immediately.
· C6 and B5 VPI bag was installed 

· I will be out of the office all next week Jan 21-25, 2008

· Field Period Conductor spec went out yesterday for comments and they are needed back ASAP.

· The Field Period FDR will be held February 11th.

Judy Malsbury

· The Station 1 audit debriefing was held last week.

· QA is down to one inspector, due to Colin Phelps leaving PPPL

Jerry Levine

· The ACC review for Station 2 went well on Tuesday

John Edwards 

· The first shipment of coated shims arrived 

· When the rest of the shims arrive we can move forward on a steadier pace.

Tom Meighan

· The TF coils 7 is at Everson, Coil 8 is in the mold and then into the oven

· The wedges are slipping behind schedule

· The winding for coil 10 will begin today, Wednesday

Mike Viola

· The Field Period Assembly is going well, and will accept the testing of the shims first thing on Monday, Jan 21st.

· I have reviewed Hutch’s email regarding metrology and shift work, the schedule is not realistic as of now and this needs to be discussed. 

· Ron Strykowsky has concerns with the use of the crane on the NCSX project

· TF coil will only taking a couple of days and the crane work will only take a few hours.

Larry Dudek

· The 115 shims were delivered and the remainder will be done at 25 per run, the vendor will send 100 batches at a time.

· The 105 rough shims will be annealed and then sent back to the vendor, there is a total of 550 shims

· Station 3 Assembly Fixture arrived and will be stored in the NCSX test cell.

· The heater tape for the port extensions can be used for fill in work

· The regional representative for Miller will re-visit the lab to work with the welders, per Bob Parsells suggestion.
